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SAWE Central European Chapter - Reload 
 

Dear Mass Properties Engineering Colleagues, 

I hope this email finds you all well. I am contacting you, on behalf of the SAWE Central European 

Chapter, to debrief you about the current status of the Chapter. 

During the last years we have faced a worldwide difficult and challenging times, from a personal 

and from a professional point of view. COVID19 has impacted our lives, our industries and 

commerce hard. This challenges us to find ways to mitigate and to solve the problems we are 

facing with hope and determination. 

Now, while we recover the new normality, we can easily recognize how much the business 

environment and the ways of working have changed. One of those changes we have detected in 

Europe is a significant rotation of the Mass Properties engineering jobs. A significant number of 

experienced senior engineers are retired, in many cases without a proper knowledge transfer due 

to work restrictions during the lockdowns. At the same time a significant number of young 

newcomers to the profession are arriving to the teams. This situation has been assessed by the 

Chapter Executive Committee. The Chapter Executive Committee has launched a project to face 

the challenges above by reloading its activities.  

During last years, the activity was focused on keeping the contact with the International Board and 

to promote the attendance to the International Conferences. We are convinced that now is the right 

time to foster the sharing of the knowledge available in our profession and the communication 

between us.  

We would like to invite you to attend a virtual awareness session on the 8th of March at 18:00 

(CET time) where we will explain the changes that we propose to implement in the Chapter, the 

strategy to reload the Chapter activity and the route to achieve it. We would like as well in that 

session to get your feedback, comments and proposals to answer all your questions. It will be also 

a perfect opportunity to meet all of you after such a long time. In advance to that session, please 

find attached a small presentation summarizing the key points on the agenda. 

In case of comments and questions please contact us via our new webpage. 

Please forward this letter to all interested. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, sincerely, 

 

Rubén González González 

SAWE Central European Chapter President 

 
 

Meeting Details: 

SAWE Central European Chapter Meeting 

Wednesday, March 8 · 18:00 – 19:30 CET 

Google Meet link: https://meet.google.com/gid-dtia-aqe 

 
 

Disclaimer: You have received this email because you are a current member of the SAWE Central European 

Chapter, or you have been in contact with it in the past. If you don’t want to receive any further 

communication, please send an email to cec.chapter@sawe.org requesting to remove your contact from the 

distribution list. 
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